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This embedding dashboard highlights the progress by services in their embedding activities. The 2017 assurance visits findings have been used as the benchmark 

for measuring progress. The limitations in this benchmark are that some of the data collected now is more refined than what was assessed during the assurance 

visits, therefore a direct comparison cannot be drawn, the data collated this for this quarter will however be used as a direct comparison for the data collected in 

the next quarter. 
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This survey received a 94% response rate (with 94 out of the 100 services providing answers to most if not all questions posed).  At the point of writing this report 

for the Introperability Board in June 2018 we did not receive a response from 5 police forces and 1 fire service. 

The next embedding questionaire will be sent to services on 6th July 2018, with a response deadline of 26th August 2018.  The findings shall be analysed and a 

dashboard report provided at the next Interoperability Board in September 2018. 


